
HARC General Membership Meeting Minutes for October 2022  

 

 

October 11, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:28pm by Tom KC8UER. The Pledge of Allegiance was 

observed.  

 

Total Attendance: 25 

 

September’s Secretary Report was accepted as read.  

  

 

September 2022  

 

 General: $4,822.72 

  

 Membership: $495.08 

 

 Total:  $5,317.80 

 

 

October 2022  

 

  General: $4,847.72 

 

  Membership: $495.08 

   

  Total: $5,342.80 

   

  Up: $25 

  

Treasurer’s Report was accepted as read.  

 

 

Announcements & Upcoming Events: 

  

There will be a General in a Day Session on Saturday November 12th. This will begin at 1pm and 

a VE Test Session will follow at 6pm and take place at the Chick-Owa Sportsman’s Club.  
 

The next Ham in a Day Session will be on Saturday December 10th. This will take place 1pm at 

the Chick-Owa Sportsman’s Club. A VE Test Session will follow at 6pm. 

 

The next E.A.T Meeting will be on Tuesday October 25th at 6:30pm at the Herrick District 

Library in the first-floor meeting room. Anyone is welcome to come. Future meetings will 

partner with GroundWorks at Herrick in January and February 2023.  



On Wednesday November 9th the Herrick District Library will host a Maker Labs: Learn How to 

Solder event. This event goes from 5:30 – 7:30pm. Registration is required and opens up 

tomorrow on October 12th.   

 

The 2m Net of the Holland Amateur Radio Club is held each Monday at 7:30pm on the 147.060 

(94.8Hz offset) repeater. All amateur radio enthusiasts are welcome to join the net. Feel free to 

reach out to Club President Tom, KC8UER to be a net control. Please check in and join the fun! 

There is a template that can be downloaded on the club's website if you are interested in trying 

out as Net Control.  

The HARC TGIF Net has moved and will now be held on the first Friday of every month at 7pm 

on the 147.060 MHz (94.8Hz) repeater. 

Always looking for Net control operators. 

The Muskegon Color Tour Hamfest will take place on Oct 15th from 9am – 12pm at the 

Fellowship Reformed Church in Muskegon, MI. They will be serving breakfast.  

The Kalamazoo Hamfest will take place on Sunday October 16th from 8am – 12pm at the 

Kalamazoo County Expo Center and Fairgrounds.  

On Thursday Oct 13th the next OCEC Meeting will take place at 7pm at the Fillmore Complex in 

the lower level.  

The next Ottawa County Volunteer Quarterly Meeting will take place on October 18th at 7pm in 

the Fillmore Complex in the main conference room.  

If anyone is looking for work, there is an assembly job opportunity available. Contact Paul 

K8PD for details.  

Old Business: 

 

Park2Park Event was a very successful event.  

 

President Tom is currently doing VHF Contest for the month of October from October 1st 

through October 31st.  

 

 

New Business:  

 

Tom Bosher – new database – ready for next phase – Tom created a postcard to send out –  

A motion was made to not exceed $70 for postcards and postage.  

 

There is problem regarding the November monthly meeting. The meeting would fall on Election 

Night, and we cannot use the library at that time. The monthly meeting has been moved to 

Monday November 7th at the Herrick Public Library at 6:30pm.  



 

 

HARC Meeting was adjourned 8:28pm on 10/11/22.  

 

 

 


